
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/16/2011 5:04:19 PM 
To: 'Lindh, Frank' (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: RE: 

You will get your chance to know on Thursday. I understand Paul shoehorned himself 
and you into the meeting with Tony. I certainly hope both of you put in a good word for 
Tom and I ;-) 

From: Lindh, Frank [mailto:frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2011 4:53 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: RE: 

Not that I can recall....! 

On Aug 16, 2011, at 4:34 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <6KC7@pge.com> wrote: 

Thanks Frank. Our new CEO wanted to know. He thinks he worked with 
you 

From: Lindh, Frank [mailto:frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2011 4:34 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: 

Most recent, before joining PG&E in 1993, was LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & 
MacRae (now known as Dewey LeBoeuf, following a big merger a few years 
ago). 

Prior to LeBoeuf, as an attorney I worked for FERC (Office of the Solicitor) and 
two other law firms 

I also served as the law clerk to the Solicitor General in the US Dep't of Justice, 
in 1984-1985, before sitting for the bar exam in July 1985. 
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I was a 1985 honors graduate of Georgetown University Law Center. 

Please let me know if you need any further detail. 

On Aug 16, 2011, at 4:27 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@,pge.eom> wrote 

What DC law firm did you work for ? 


